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STUDY 6.0 FISH SAMPLING 
Based on the widely accepted view that the Loup Power Canal is a healthy and 
important recreational fishery, and due to the lack of scoping-derived issues related to 
this fishery, the District announced its intention during the May 27-28, 2009, Study 
Plan Meeting to exclude this study from the Revised Study Plan.  As all meeting 
participants accepted this proposal without objection, the District will not perform or 
commission any level of fish sampling in the Loup Power Canal in association with 
Project relicensing.   
Details that support the exclusion of fish sampling in the Loup Power Canal are 
provided in the Revised Study Plan as Response 4.0, Fish Sampling of the Loup 
Power Canal. 
 




